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contribution to the cause of victory.
The people of Canada are proud to have their part In 

the great events In which the revival cf France is being 
revealed, and to share with the soldiers and the people of 
Trance the sufferings whlon attend the struggle for freedom. 
Through Lao Mutual Ala Agreement whicr. riau been, concluded 
between the French au charities in Algiers and the Canadian 
Government, supplies of vital war Materials manufactured in 
Canada are o .1 ng made available for the immediate use of the 
French A nui os. At this laomerc French and Canadian soldiers 
are lighting sine by side in trie Italian Peninsula. On the 
battlefields of hor^una,, ütaauiaû forces form part of the 
grunt striking force which is taure engaged in battle#
A&idst these scenes ol' eon.-lot and triumph, there has taken 
placte a p;oud renewal oi the long and honourable associations 
wkioh have evicted between the peoples of France and Canada.
As we welcome Genoral do Gaulle, we aro confident that the 
partnership between French and Canadian soldiers, in the mighty 
coalition of force which has been ranged against the enemy, 
will be strengthened by continued victory# We are hopeful too, 
that this oonprnionship in arms will be the prelude to long 
years of fruitful cooperation between our two nations.


